江苏省南通市学科基地2021届高三下学期英语5月模拟密卷试卷
阅读理解(共15小题;每小题2.5分,满分32.5分) 1. 阅读理解
阅读理解
Petrified Forest National Park
Petrified Forest National Park is now mapping self-guided hikes to its more of — the — beaten — path destinations, in part to remind visitors that the parks are theirs to roam. In August, a new field institute will begin offering classes led by geologists, photographers and other experts. And next year, look for electric vehicle charging stations to appear at the north and south entrances of the park.
Yosemite National Park
Yosemite is all about restoration this year. This month the park's main corridor is being repaired. The park's gallery reopened to the public in April after remodeling to allow full accessibility for the disabled. Even John Muir, known as the father of the national parks, is being revived by the actor Lee Stetson, who will answer audience questions about the park and its history at the Yosemite Theater.
Acadia National Park Acadia National Park is to begin managing a new campground on Maine's Schoodic Peninsula this full The gits will affer always 100 P. V. and test sites as well as you kilding and hiking trails as mosting to
fall. The site will offer almost 100 R.V. and tent sites, as well as new hiking and biking trails connecting to Gouldsboro Village and existing park trails leading to the peninsula's tip.
Wetherill Mesa Wetherill Mesa will have an extended season this year (through mid-October), giving cyclists
ample time to enjoy new access to the park's six — mile Long House Loop, a paved path formerly used
for tram service, and the backcountry routes on the park's most popular hike. Naturally, plans are in the
works to open an on-site bike rental operation within the year.
(1) In which national park will you be able to rent bikes?
A. Petrified Forest National Park. B. Yosemite National Park. C. Acadia National Park.
D. Wetherill Mesa.
(2) What do we know about Yosemite National Park?
A. Lee Stetson is famous as its founder. B. The disabled have access to its gallery. C. It wil
offer a movie about its history. D. It will be closed for repairs all the year.
(3) What is the purpose of this passage?
A. To introduce something new at the national parks. B. To share his own discoveries at the
national parks. C. To encourage people to preserve the national parks. D. To describe the

2. 阅读理解

natural scenery of the national parks.

阅读理解